
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/037/2023-24                                                                                                    Date: 01-11-2023                                                                                      

 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: UNITY IN DIVERSITY - التنوع في الوحدة 

 

CIRCULAR: KHDA SURVEY FOR PARENTS 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

The annual KHDA survey is an important tool which is used to understand parents’ perspectives and 

experiences of schooling in Dubai. This survey is for all the parents from KG to grade 12. The 

survey is completely anonymous, and takes approximately 10 minutes to complete. 

 

The survey includes questions about the quality of teaching and learning at school, wellbeing within 

the school environment, and general satisfaction with the school. Result analysis for each school will 

be published in the KHDA inspection report. 

 

Link for the survey is given below and make sure to complete the survey by 10th November, 2023.  

 

Please click here 
https://touch.khda.gov.ae/s/8641CB6E427E49C18C3376561B8CACA3  
 

 

Your support and cooperation is highly appreciated. 

 
 

Regards, 

 
 
 
 
 
Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

PRINCIPAL 
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